





Headteacher's Message



The summer break has finally arrived! And what a busy couple of weeks it has been. It was a very emotional day on Wednesday during the Year 6 leavers assembly there were lots of tears and some laughter! We really wish all our Year 6 children all the best on their new learning journey at high school.

- "You are off to great places! Today is your day! Your mountain is waiting so .. get on your way! "
- Dr Seuss



Thank you to everyone who came to the Summer Fair last week, luckily the weather was very kind to us and lots of fun was had by all!

We would also like to wish Mr Trickett all the best in his new venture he will be sadly missed. Goodbye and Good luck!

Everyone really enjoyed the water fight on Monday, even the staff! What a fantastic way to cool down during this heatwave!

Have a fabulous summer break and I look forward to seeing you back in September.

Thank you for your continued support

Kindest regards
Mrs L Stinchon





Dates: 11.07.25



EYFS - All of EYFS

YEAR 1 - Alice

YEAR 2 - Olive, Ruby & Esmae

YEAR 3 - Avery & Amelia

YEAR 4 - All of Year 4

YEAR 5 - Coco, Tilly & Angus

YEAR 6 - Freya



ATTENDANCE – Year 6 – 99%

SHOUT OUT - Felix - yr 5





Our Award Winning Garden

We have been announced as the winners of the Southport Flower Show's Design-a-Garden Competition!

The children were absolutely thrilled - and rightly so! The film crew came on Monday 14th July – so watch the space in Southport...

THANK YOU to Mrs Nelson and Mr Lomax who are to be part of the building and planting team for Southport! Go to see them and our garden if you can!

Thank you to ...

https://www.facebook.com/@SouthportFlowerShow/

https://cloudgardeneruk.co.uk/

https://www.facebook.com/NorthernLily/?locale=en GB

https://www.northwestinbloom.com/

https://www.facebook.com/MerseyrailLtd/?locale=en GB



Little Buttercups Holiday Club

Do you need childcare during the summer holidays?

Trawden Forest primary School are once again hosting the school holiday club run by our local nursery Little Buttercups:-

Children will take part in activities based on:- forest school, sports, arts + crafts and construction

Monday 21st July - 29th Aug

If you would like anymore information or would like to book please contact Little Buttercups 01282 868199 or info@littlebuttercupsnursery.co.uk





Dates for your Diary

- Tuesday 2nd September 2025 School re-opens
- Friday 12th September Roald Dahl Day
- Friday 26th September Year 6 Go Velo
- Tuesday 30th September Lego Day











Thank you!



 Thank you very much to Mrs Shannon Oakley, Melanie Cook and Denise Pinder for kindly donating their lottery winnings back to school REMEMBER:- "You have to be in it to win it"

If you would like to support school by joining our school lottery please follow the link;



https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/trawden-forest-primary-school

*** PLEASE – keep an eye on our Facebook page and website "News" to see everything we get up to!

